
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Centre	Spot	5th	March	2015	
	
	In	attendance:	Lee	Rafter,	Jon	Evans,	Andy	Dobson,	Andy	Thickett,	Barry	Ledger,	
Martyn	Barnett,	Adrian	Dye,	Pat	Songhurst,	Alan	Taylor,	Jason	Pardoe,	Alan	Finchett,	
Simon	Fairfax,	Rob	Knight,	Dave	Thickett,	Mark	Gamban,	Danny	Smith	
	
Apologies:	Craig	Jackson,	Paul	Long,	Gareth	Long,	Chris	Armstrong,	Rich	Wood,	Gary	
Marshall,	Graham	Allen	
	
Minutes	proposed	by:	Mark	Gamban	Seconded	by	Martyn	Barnett	:	meeting	started	
8.15pm	
	
	Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting:	New	society	polo	shirts	have	been	given	out	
to	those	present	at	the	meeting	who	haven't	already	got	one,	all	money	collected..	
	
	Captains	comments:	
	
		Mark;	Passed	around	sheet	with	details	of	his	away	day	for	Saturday	27th	June	
being	his	preferred	date	this	tbc..	
	
	President:	
	
			Chris;	sends	his	apologies..	
	
	Treasurer:	
	
			Martyn;	Balance	is	looking	healthy	with	£812	in	the	account	with	money	still	being	
collected	for	new	polo	shirts,	and	only	one	person	overdue	on	subs	which	was	
brought	upto	date	at	the	meeting.	Bonus	Ball	winnings	paid	to	Rob	Knight	x2	and	
Alan	Finchett.	Regarding	his	away	day	looking	Martin	has	looked	into	SCARCROFT	
GOLF	CLUB	more	details	to	follow..	
	
	H,cap	secretary:	
	
			Andy;	Having	spoken	to	Birley	golf	society.	The	Ryder	Cup	is	pencilled	in	for	27th	
September	at	GRASSMOOR	GOLF	CLUB,	so	if	this	happens	then	his	away	day	will	be	
played	there	to	give	us	a	chance	to	play	it	before	that	event	tbc	
	
	Secretary	
	
		Lee;	Thanks	for	the	great	turn	outs	for	the	meetings	so	far	this	year,	and	with	the	
new	rule	of	having	attend	one	meeting	per	quarter.	Only	one	person	failed	to	make	
any	but	because	it	is	down	to	his	work	schedule	then	Russ	will	still	get	his	xmas	
drink	as	it	stands.	Looking	into	his	away	day	with	Tankersley	his	first	option	has	



asked	for	peoples	thoughts	on	teeing	off	in	the	afternoon	with	response	being	
favourable,	so	more	details	to	follow..	
	
A.O.B	
	
		Rob	has	asked	if	G.O.Y	trophy	has	been	collected	from	Nathan,	this	to	done	asap.	
Dave	Thickett	asked	if	we	have	any	news	on	the	weekend	away,	Martyn	is	still	
looking	at	potential	venues	and	will	welcome	any	ideas	
	
		Jason	Pardoe	mentioned	to	members,	are	they	aware	of	the	need	for	golf	insurance	
to	cover	for	all	kinds	of	situations,	after	discussion	it	was	deemed	that	is	upto	each	
individual	to	decide	if	this	is	necessary..	
	
	meeting	closed	8.45pm		
	


